
 

Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Re: ET/VG Condition: Visitor Garage Layout
1 message

Bruce Hyman <bhyman@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Oct 25, 2019 at 1:35 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

Based on supplementary information Chris Chop sent in June, I consider the Bike Parking condition to be met - see
attached. You were sent this as well by Chris.

Bruce

On Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 1:08 PM Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:
Hi Bruce

On Friday I am going to try and tidy up re the outstanding conditions on the MCC East
Tower/Visitors Garage.  I had mentioned to Al Green that I didn't think the bicycle
condition has been met and he sent the attached.  Hopefully I can catch up with you in
the next few days on this and re the ROW lights.

thanks
Jean

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Alexander M. Green <AGreen@mmc.org>
Date: Wed, Oct 23, 2019 at 12:57 PM
Subject: RE: ET/VG Condition: Visitor Garage Layout
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

HI jean,

Re: condi�on xii – Bruce responded to the assessment we submi�ed. A�ached is his email response.

 

Al Green, MHSA, PMP | Director of System Planning and Regulatory Compliance | MaineHealth | 110 Free Street,
Portland, Maine, 04101 | 207.662.3689  | cell 616.540.2571

 

From: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 23, 2019 12:29 PM
To: Alexander M. Green <AGreen@mmc.org>
Subject: Re: ET/VG Condi�on: Visitor Garage Layout

 

This message originated outside of MaineHealth. Use cau�on when opening a�achments, clicking links or responding to
requests for informa�on.
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